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Easter Eggstravaganza:  This morning we had a fabulous turn out for the Easter Eggstravaganza, where we 
raised a fantastic sum of £299 in 40 minutes to go toward school fund.  The standard of this year’s egg entries was 
extremely high, with amazing levels of creativity.  I was very relieved not to have to judge the winners, giving that 
responsibility to Mr Taylor our Chair of Governors!  The winners are: Nursery:  Kurt Lewis; Reception: Alissa H; Y1: 
Jamie B; Y2: Daniel- Hill N;  Y3: Connie T; Y4: Faith B; Y5: Gabrielle C; Y6; McCauley S 
 
Astronomical Attendance:  the winners of our 100% attendance this term are KS 2: Kezzi-Jo; KS1: Bethany G  & 
EYFS Miranda B: well done to you all! 
 
Parent Teacher Consultations:  Thank you to all parents and carers who attended this week’s parent & teacher 
consultations, combined with egg making. Attendance was extremely high and this in turn enables your children to 
make the very best progress they can by working in partnership with the school.  
 
Water Bottles:  please can children bring a named water bottle to school after the holidays (plain water only), we 
do have water bottles for sale at the office for £1.50 each. Thank you. 
 
Pupils of the Week:  
Y1: Noah L for a fantastic week this week all round! 
Y2: Tianna T for writing wonderful Fox Facts! 
Y3: Phebe B for always setting a super example with outstanding behaviour 
Y4: Evie L: for being caring towards another child in her class 
Y5: Lisa C for making excellent progress in swimming 
Y6: For the whole class, for working so hard towards SAT preparation and sticking with it!! 
 
Astronomical Attendance: this week the best attendance in school goes to Class 2.  Well done everyone! 
Y1: 94.4% 
Y2: 95% 
Y3: 93.4% 
Y4: 92.0% 
Y5: 91.2% 
Y6: 91.1% 
 Lunchtime Supervisor’s Good manners award this week goes to Maddison Cooke for always having 
impeccable manners and behaviour and setting an excellent example to others: well done!   
 
And finally…. I would like to thank the staff, governors and parents for working so hard this term to continue to 
secure the very best outcomes for our wonderful children, where Summer Term will be an especially important one 
for Y2 and Y6 in SATs.  Have a wonderful Easter and don’t eat too many Easter eggs! Please remember we return to 
school on Tuesday 14th April. 
 
Dates for your Diary: (please also check the school website diary pages for key dates throughout the year) 

 

Mrs Page 

Headteacher 

Tuesday 14th April Return to school  
Year 6 SATs Monday 11th May – Thursday 14th May:  under no circumstances must children 

be absent from school during this week. 


